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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 1607 requires all state agencies to report to OMES the number 

of contract employees within their agency. The report must include the contract employee's pay 

and must be made through existing payroll software.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 1607 requires state agencies use existing software (i.e., Workday 

VNDLY) in reporting certain employees to the Oklahoma Office of Management and Enterprise 

Services (OMES). VNDLY is licensed based on a total state contracted amount. OMES has 

confirmed that this essentially means the cost associated with Workday VNDLY licensing is 

based upon the number of employees in the VNDLY system. Therefore, the licenses are 

expected to increase in number due to the addition of such employees. Currently, OMES is not 

recovering the total cost of Workday, which includes VNDLY. OMES is reporting that it does 

not have the information required for determining a fiscal impact is because the total number of 

such employees is unknown.  

 

After further communication with OMES, it may be noted that the current rate per Workday 

license is $146.50. It is currently unknown whether the rate will increase in July. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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